FROM: Andrew Shelton [shelton.85@osu.edu]
TO: Ron Severtis
SENT: Fri 3/14/2008 12:22 PM
Re: Concurrence reminder for International Studies 210
We feel that the issue of historical studies GEC for this course has been adequately addressed by the History Department and do not feel that the diversity GEC is directly relevant to us.  We have therefore decided to abstain from the process, neither offering concurrence or actively opposing it. 

Andrew Shelton

Associate Professor and Chair

Department of History of Art

